
Ravelston Park – Representation 056 

From: lucy latimer <REDACTED> 
Sent: 28 April 2022 14:56 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall nursery - proposed asset transfer 
 
Hello, 
As a parent of young children and a parent of a girl who attended Blackhall nursery with much 
happiness, I am in support of the proposals for the community asset transfer of the small section of 
land proposed to Blackhall nursery. It is a much needed facility in the area and so we’ll enjoyed and 
appreciated by all those who attend it, Kind regards, Lucy McKnight Mum of REDACTED attended 
Blackhall nursery 2020-2021 
REDACTED 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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